
A FRIENDLY REMINDER FROM THE WATER UTILITIES DEPARTMENT DURING 

THIS TIME OF COVID-19 CONCERNS: DO NOT FLUSH “DISPOSABLE WIPES” 

PAPER TOWELS, NAPKINS, OR ANY OTHER NON-TOILET PAPER ITEMS, DO NOT 

LET PRODUCT LABELS MISLEAD YOU.  IF IT IS NOT TOILET PAPER, IT SHOULDN’T 

BE FLUSHED, AND SHOULD BE PUT INTO THE TRASH.  -- Thank you.  


